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We’re excited to announce that CareWorks Comp will become Sedgwick as of March 1, 2021. 
Sedgwick’s commitment to Ohio employers remains as strong as ever. With more than 3,000 
colleagues in Ohio, they will continue to offer the best workers’ compensation program solutions to 
help you mitigate risk and reduce costs. 

At Sedgwick, taking care of people is at the heart of everything they do, because caring counts®. 
Under the Sedgwick name, your team will continue to provide you with the best possible service 
and outcomes and deliver on their mission of taking care of you and your employees. You can 
learn more about Sedgwick — a leading global provider of technology-enabled risk, benefits and 
integrated business solutions — at sedgwick.com. 

There will be no staff changes as a result of this merger. You will continue to receive the same 
compassionate, consistent and quality service from the same team you’ve been working with at 
CareWorks Comp. 

We look forward to a continued and strong partnership with Sedgwick.  
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